
 
 
 
 
 
                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                               

Pastor: Rev. Peter James Alindogan 

Parochial Vicar: Rev. John Chang 

Weekend Assistant: Rev. Bill O’Brien 

Deacons:   

                 Charles R. Daye, Jr. 

 John Franey   

 Gino (Louis) Esposito 

Business Manager: 

         Linda Dickinson-Pancila 

 

Lay Trustee:  

                  Claire McCarthy 

                    

 

Religious Education & Youth Ministry 

Coordinator:  

                   Sr. Ann Norton, C.R.  

 

Pastoral Associate: Sr. Cecilia Berdar 

Pastoral and Support Staff: 

                   Cheryl Wegner   

                    

Envelopes: The use of parish envelopes enables us to maintain up-to-

date records of those who are actively attending & supporting our 

church. 

Parish Census: Every family in the parish should be properly 

registered. You may do so at the rectory office during regular rectory 

office hours. 

June 6, 2021 

The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

Rectory: 732-363-4200 • Rectory Fax: 732-370-3891 • Convent: 732-364-2361 

Religious Education: 732-364-4137 

Academy Office: 732-364-4130  

 

 Rectory Office Hours This Week: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 9:30AM-3:00PM 

 

            4215 Route 9 North - Howell, New Jersey 07731                                   www.stveronica.com 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday: 4:00 PM 

Sunday: 7:30, 9:00, 10:30 AM, 12 Noon 

10:30AM and 4PM: Live Stream Mass in parking lot with Communion 

Daily: Monday-Friday: 12 Noon 

Holy Days: As Announced in the bulletin 

 

Healing Mass: TBA  

Miraculous Medal Novena– TBA 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday: 2-3:30PM 

Sacrament of Baptism: Every 2nd & 4th Sunday of each month 

Anointing of the Sick: Parishioners facing surgery or struggling with 

illness may request the Sacrament by calling the parish office. 

ST. VERONICA CHURCH 



Mass Intentions for this Week
 June 6, 2021 

SUNDAY (June 6th)…..The Most Holy Body & Blood of Christ 

7:30 Corazon Escalona……………...Hector & Priscilla Alimario 

9:00 Maria Rosa……………………………………….……..Bigg Family 

10:30 Helen & Michael O’Grady………………………….…...Family 

12:00 Joseph Finnegan…………………………….….……..Sister, Ro 

            Juliana Collazos…………………………………….....Grand Pa 

 

MONDAY (June 7th) 

12:00 Thomas Sharkey………………...Margaret & Rich Savner 

            Henry & Marie Kerr…………..……….………..son, Bob Kerr 

TUESDAY (June 8th) 

12:00 Albert Baraniak…………………….……………….Pat & Carol 

 

WEDNESDAY (June 9th) 

12:00 Fr. Charles Finnegan…………………...…………………..sister 

 

THURSDAY (June 10th) 

12:00 Thalia Thompson…………….………...Bob & Diana Morris 

 

FRIDAY (June 11th) 

12:00 Dan DiPasquale………………………………...Clayton Family 

 

SATURDAY (June 12th) 

8:00AM Philomena Mascarenhas……….…...Vadakara Family 

 

4:00PM Helen & Ed Bieler………….…...Denise & Brian Curran 

 

SUNDAY (June 13th) 

7:30 Peter Ziobro…………………………………..……….Mom & Dad 

9:00 Sr. Maureen McDermott………………….……….Geo Garcia 

10:30 Julia Vinci………………………..…………...Placanica Family 

12:00 Suzanne Veitengruber…….……….Rich & Ginny Martell 

            Carmela Capone………..……...Susan & Vinnie Lucante 

 

 

Sanctuary Candle– Week of June 6, 2021 

 

For the People of the Parish 

Church Sanctuary Candle  

If you would like to donate a Sanctuary Candle for a loved 

one, please contact the rectory office at 732-363-4200. 

Candles will be in memory of or intentions of for the 

named individual for one week. 

Church Candle: $15.00 

Readings for the Week of  June 6, 2021  
Sunday: Dt 4:32-34, 39-40; Rom 8:14-17; Mt 28:16-20 
Monday: 2 Cor 1:1-7; Mt 5:1-12 
Tuesday: 2 Cor 1:18-22; Mt 5:13-16 
Wednesday: 2 Cor 3:4-11; Mt 5:17-19 
Thursday: 2 Cor 3:15-4:1, 3:6 
Friday: Hos 11:1, 3-4, 8-9; Eph 3:8-12, 14-19;  
Jn 19:31-37 
Saturday: 2 Cor 5:14-21; Lk 2:41-51 

Mass Readings for this Week 

Please pray for the sick, the homebound and those 
who have requested us to remember them in  
prayer... 

                                  2022 Mass Book 
We will be opening our Mass Book for 2022 on 

Thursday, June 10th at 10:00 AM.   

Cost: $10.00 per Mass     Limit 2 Masses per person 
New Parish Email 

Our new parish email address is  office@stveronica.com 



Letter From Fr. PJ 

Dear Friends in Christ, 

  

May you have the peace and joy in your hearts and your homes! 

  

My aim is to keep this letter simple.  I think that simplicity in life, not its 

complications and complexities, is the key to holiness.  Peace is nurtured in our 

hearts once grown from our simple lives. 

  

Jesus made it very simple for us who hunger for him and eternal life—“Eat my 

body.”  And for those who thirst for Him—“Drink my blood.”  God is not complicated, 

you see.  God is simple.  If we have to engage and commit ourselves to God, we only 

need to be simple.  Heavy burden and loads of complexities bear us down.  Why do 

we have to complicate simple things?   Why make a big thing out of maybe, a little 

one?  What else do we really need when we already have more than what we truly 

want? 

  

Most great leaders throughout the history of the world, most great writers and thinkers in learning, education and 

formation have agreed that usually the simplest solution is the best solution. 

  

A truck got stuck under an underpass one day.  First, they brought in the highway department, who immediately 

called an engineer.  The engineer started figuring out and thought of jacking the underpass up, so the truck could 

be free without damage.  A boy passing by called the attention of the engineer, “Hey Mister!”  He chased him off, 

“Go away kid.  I still have to figure this out.  I have no time for you.” 

  

The engineer’s plans were too elaborate and expensive.  So they called a heavy equipment operator, who thought 

of digging out the road under the truck with a backhoe.  The truck could be freed without damage, or so he 

thought.  The boy called the attention of the operator, “Hey, Mister!”  He chased him off, “Go away kid.  I still have 

this gigantic thing to do.” 

  

Finally, the boy went to the truck driver, “Hey, Mister.”  The truck driver, who felt sorry for the boy being ignored so 

badly, sighed and said, “What now, boy?” 

  

The boy said, “Mister, we can free up the truck in this underpass.  Just let the air out of the tires!”  

  

The Body and Blood of Christ is the solution to most, if not all, of our problems.  What we now possess we need to 

let go.  Jesus did.  What we now have in life is nothing compared to what we will have in the next.  Every 

brokenness needs healing.  We may have been wounded in the past.  Our dark and hidden secrets, the skeletons 

in our closets may have hindered us from moving forward.  Bring them to our Lord Jesus.  Take them to 

Christ.  The Body of Christ heals what was and is broken. 

  

When we take Jesus in our hearts and carry him in our lives with the grace of His Body and Blood in the Eucharist, 

we are reminded of the promise He made.  So, when life gets complicated, when we encounter problems and 

difficulties that no solution seems to be at hand, when trouble and hardships meet us unexpectedly along the 

way, recall what Jesus said and did. 

  

Here is my Body.  Take it and eat it.  Here is my Blood.  Drink it and share it.  And when you do these things I 

commanded you to do, know that I am with you always.  I will never abandon you. 

 

Have a blessed and restful weekend. 

 

With my prayers, 

Fr. PJ 



OUR SPIRITUAL LIFE 

St. Veronica Parish 1st Communicants 2021 

 

 

 

 

Julia Aduchijeff, Ava Barry, Reed Berman,  

Sophia Borgia, Thomas Canfield, Noah Chiaravallo, 

Kieran Chiera, Brody Corneau, Greta Danileviciene, 

James Deegan, Erin Delaney, Gabriella Dinapoli, 

Matthew DiPalma, Sofia Franco, Thomas Ganci,  

Mason Grant, Lucia Jusino, Robert Jusino,  

Gabriella Kroll, Fiona Kushnir, Ava La Mendola,  

Leila Lao, Ryleigh Lorentzen, Madison Malagiere,  

John Marchak, Eric Martyna, Michael Massimini, 

Kayla McConville, Antonio Medina, Trevor Middlemiss, 

Conner Miles, Hayden Miles, Mason Miles,  

Alexandra Morello, Sadie Motto, Isabella Negrotto, 

Christine Nguyen, Reagan Pompilio, Ava Portilla, 

Caden Ramellini, Isabella Randazzo, Joseph Rattino, 

Catherine Reiff, Brielle Rowe, Juliana Santry,  

Victoria Santry, Alexa Scire, Mia Scire, Charlotte 

Setteducato, Vito Sforza, Dominic Shattuck,  

Ashley Vivona 

 
 

 

Religious Education Registration for the 

2021/2022 School Year 
Registration for Religious Education classes for the 2021-

2022 school year will begin on Monday, May 17th.  Please 

email Sr. Ann Elizabeth, CR at sr.ann@stveronica.com or call 

the Religious Education office at 732-364-4137 to obtain a 

registration package.   

Please note that summer office hours are 10 a.m. to 4:30 

p.m. Monday to Thursday. 

O Come Let Us Adore Him! 
 

"We contribute to the radical transformation of the 

world during our Holy Hour of Eucharistic 

Adoration”.  St. John Paul II 

 

It is with great joy that we invite you to Adoration 

of the Blessed Sacrament weekdays in the CHURCH of St. 

Veronica.  Registered adorers stand watch on each hour and 

All visitors are welcome.   

Thursday 3PM additional adorer needed 

The church is open for private prayer and to adore Jesus in 

the tabernacle (no monstrance) Monday through Friday at 

10:45AM.  After the 12 noon mass is celebrated, the 

Monstrance with the Blessed Sacrament will be exposed for 

Eucharistic Adoration.  At 3PM, the chaplet of divine mercy 

and rosary are recited orally as a group followed by silent 

prayer ending at 4PM.  Please email Debbie 

drev514@aol.com or leave a message at 732-367-7750 

Miraculous Medal Novena 

We are pleased to announce that our Miraculous 

Medal Novena prayers will resume this Monday, May 

31st, at 8PM in the church.  Please join us! All are 

welcome! 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Father’s Day Novena 
 

If you would like to have 

your father, living or 

deceased, prayed for at 

Mass each day, starting 

on Sunday, June 20th and 

continuing each day at the 

12 noon Mass through 

June 28th, please take an 

envelope that is in the 

narthex. Once filled out, place the envelope in the 

basket marked Father’s Day Novena.  The Father’s 

Day basket will be located in the Narthex starting the 

weekend of June 12th and 13th. Thank You. 

Youth Group News 
 

On Pentecost Sunday, at the 

10:30 Mass,  Samuel Garcia 

was presented with the Saint 

Timothy Youth Award, which is 

given annually to a teen who 

demonstrates leadership in the 

parish and exemplifies Catholic 

values. 

Sam has been a member of the St. Veronica High 

School Youth Group for four years and a parish lector 

for three years.  Congratulations, Sam!  Well deserved! 

 

Following the Mass, the youth group met at the con-

vent, where the Sisters of the Resurrection hosted 23 

teens and the youth group team at a backyard 

BBQ.  Activities included a pinata, kick ball,  

a scavenger hunt, and praying the Rosary together. 



STEWARDSHIP OF 

TIME AND TALENT 
 

Good News Media Ministry 

Our parish  "Good News Media Ministry" is looking for 

some volunteers to help with our Mass live 

streams.  No experience necessary.  All are wel-

comed!  If interested please contact Mike Skrzenski at 

908-770-9829 or MikeSkrzenski@gmail.com."  

 

Rectory Office 

Volunteers needed: 

• Shredding 

• Organizing and purging paper files 

• Cleaning and organizing closets 

• organize faith formation resources 

• Planting 

• Archiving   

• Small projects 

• small maintenance projects 

• painting 

• moving furniture and other heavy items 

• inventory of art work 

hanging art work around facilities 

 
Combined we have many gifts and talents. Please identify 

other ways you can give your time to help us in the future. 

 

If you would like to help, please contact the parish  

office at 732-363-4200 or email  

Linda.Dickinson@stveronica.com 

Food Pantry Needs 
 

Shelf stable milk, baked beans, pork and 

beans, ketchup, mustard, mayonnaise, 

spam, tuna helper, canned vegetables, paper towels, 

toilet paper. 

 
Envelope Contributions: $10,084.00 

Electronic/Online Contributions: $1552.00 

Loose Contributions: $543.00 

 

Total Amount: $12,179.00 
 

Expenses/Bills Paid for the Week: $39,934.37 

 

Included in expenses this week are the  

February and March Diocesan assessments 

$19,431.50 
 

The families of Mother Seton Academy collected do-

nations of Cereal Boxes for the Food Pantries at St. 

Veronica's Church and St. Aloysius Church. We  

collected over 500 boxes of cereal! We ended the 

collection with the 8th grade using them as  

dominoes. They even spelled out MSA. They did a 

great job and ALMOST made it to the end! 

  

Please use the link below to see 

the video for  

yourself!   https://youtu.be/

h6Txfb53bRo 

Stewardship:  Time, Talent & Treasure 

PARISH OFFICE 

New location – New Entrance 
 
The Parish Office in the rectory 

is moving to the south side or 

rear of the rectory building next 

to the adoration chapel. It was 

the previous service entrance 

as noted in the picture.  

This entrance is ADA 

compliant, handicap accessible with no 

steps to climb. This new location also  

creates a parish office hub providing one 

central location for supplies, office  

equipment and a central workspace for  

office staff and volunteers. The new  

entrance also provides more parking spaces for  

visitors and staff and allows for a private living space 

in the rectory for Fr. PJ and Fr. Chang.  

St. Leo the Great Religious Store 
50 Hurleys Lane, Lincroft, NJ 

908-770-1989 

 

We carry a diverse variety of gifts for friends, family &  

clergy. Baptism, Communion, Confirmation, Wedding &  

Bereavement. 

mailto:MikeSkrzenski@gmail.com
https://youtu.be/h6Txfb53bRo
https://youtu.be/h6Txfb53bRo

